
Save The Date!
Kindergarten Screening will be held on: 

Tuesday, May 6th  from 3:30- 5:30 P.M. This is a drop- in event , 

you may come anytime between 3:30-5:30 P.M.

WHO NEEDS TO COME?

All students entering Kindergarten for the 2025-2026 school year 

need to attend our kindergarten screening!

WHAT TO BRING?
Any paperwork that you need to turn in to register your child!

WHERE TO GO? 

The car  circle outside of the school on the Vanosdale side. The 

teachers will come to your car and get your child to bring under the 

awning to screen them!  Parents, please stay in your car to keep the 

process running quickly and smoothly!
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